
Dear Chair 

Cf10 Rugby Trust would appreciate you asking the following questions.   

1) Ieuan Evans has talked intermittently about a skills based board; and also an independent 

chair 

Does he want both or one specifically? 

2) How long does he envisage the task force to take with its enquiry? 

3) Did the WRU board get all the Non Disclosure agreements reported to them and did the 

HR Director do an analysis of patterns that could have highlighted culture problems earlier  

 

Thanks 

Lynn Glaister 

CF10 Rugby Trust 

 


